
July 27, 19<59 

B, Richard, Esq., 
751 Viotoria Square, 
Montreal. 
Dear Mr.Richard, 

I with to thank you for the information 
given to me with your letter of July Eist, 

I have written to Germany in respect to 
thia matter some time ago. Messrs, Anton Ruokl & Soehne, 
Prague, will receive information from headquarters in 
Berlin. 

Yours very truly. 
Consul 

K/D 
3 enols 


